
Dear Mr Ryan, 
 
I confirm that video-link to the Fair Work Commission in Sydney will be organised. An amended 
notice of listing will be sent out shortly. 
 
Kind regards, 

Josh Everson 

Relief Associate to Deputy President Masson 

Fair Work Commission  
T: 03 8656 4540 
Chambers.Masson.Dp@fwc.gov.au 

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000 
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 
 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 

 
 
From: Phillip Ryan <Legal@aha.org.au>  
Sent: Sunday, 8 March 2020 12:32 PM 
To: Chambers - Masson DP <Chambers.Masson.DP@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: Fwd: AM2020/5 - Hospitality Industry (General) Award 2010 
 
Dear Associate, 

 

I refer to the above matter, which is listed for mention on Thursday 12 March 2020 at 10:00am.  

 

I am writing to request a video-link to the Fair Work Commission in Sydney.  

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

Phillip Ryan 
National Director, Legal and Industrial Affairs 

P: 02 8218 1855 
M: 0418 602 989 
E: legal@aha.org.au 
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